
 

 

Memo No.  SACM/PRN/Notice/09/25/202                           Date: 23.09.2025 

 

URGENT NOTICE For Students  
 

This is to inform all Students that as per the recent Govt. Order the college will 

remain closed on 24th and 25th September 2025 due to excessive rains and water 

loggings. Since after that Durga Puja vacation will start hence, overall the college 

will remain closed from 24th September 2025 to 24th October 2025 due to puja 

vacation. 

 

 

   
______________________       

Prof(Dr.) Santanu Kr. Sen       

Principal            
 

  

 

 

 


